
CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/40                                                                                                                  Date: September 23, 2024 

 

Subject: Resumption of Classes for III-V Girls' Section in Physical Mode 

Dear Parents, 

As per Circular No. IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/34 dated September 8, 2024, we had to switch to online classes for the       
III-V Girls' Section due to a disruption in electricity. We are pleased to inform you that the issue has now been 
resolved and power has been restored. 

In light of this, we will resume physical classes for students in grades III to V in the Girls’ Section starting from 
tomorrow, Tuesday, September 24, 2024. 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and support during this unexpected situation. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

.  

                         

 
                                                                                                                                                                           

 
Copy to:  

 VP-GS 

 COE & VP-BS-i/c  

 FO 

 AO 

 All HMs & HM-i/c 

 Office Superintendent 

 System Administrator 

 Estate / Transport Section 

 All the Students 

 School Website / School WhatsApp Channel 

 SMC for information 

  


